
 

Health Information for   
Rohingya and Burmese Women 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Family Planning  

Education Session organised through the  

Lakemba Women’s Health Clinic  

 

FREE LUNCH AND CHILDREN WELCOME 
 

Learn about:  
 Why family planning is important 
 Contraception available in Australia 
 Where can you get advice on contraception  
           
Presented by:    

 

Katherine Bennett – Senior Health Promotion Officer,                
                  Family Planning NSW     
      

DATE: 16th November 2016 
 

TIME: 10am – 1:00pm 
 

WHERE: Canterbury City Community Centre 
130 Railway Parade, Lakemba (opposite Quigg Street) 

 
 

For more information please call Romana on 9750 9344 
 

 

 
 


